
Town Board Meeting  
August 11, 2014 
Bradley Town Hall  
  

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan  
Hilgendorf were present.  

  
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $84,085.84 

Equipment Fund - $221,928.26; General Savings Account - $62,866.52; Checking Account - $37,800.34; 

Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - $100,000.00 CD 

and Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,300.90  

M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the minutes from the July 8, 2014 board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the vouchers #2307 through #2347. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There are no license applications or correspondence. 
 
On recommendation from the Plan Commission there was a M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the 
conditional use permit request by Lonn and Shirley Lamer to operate a tourist lodging facility at N11751 
Deer Lake Rd. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
As the assessor is retiring the town will not be renewing the Assessment Technologies yearly contract. 
 
Tomahawk Power & Pulp asked the board to approve a buoy ordinance above and below Kings Dam. 
They will complete the paperwork and bring it in. The resolution will be placed on the September agenda. 
 
No decision was made concerning additional guard rails around the transformers on corner of Kings 
Road. Byron Lange will check to see if the transformer is on town property. 
 
Larry Rydberg from the Nokomis ATV Club asked to have Short Road opened to ATV travel. M/M 
Koth/Hilgendorf to approve opening Short Road from the wayside entrance to Hwy A, contingent on the 
approval of Lincoln County receiving the wayside from the State. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Koth/Jelinek to pay the original bill submitted by WeSuc Septics & Excavating for mowing. Motion 
passed 4-0. 
 
Byron Lange reported that there was no damage to Echo Valley Road for the hauling for Kings Dam. The 
stumps from the tree cutting at the town hall will be taken care of by Bethel Excavating. 
 
Jelinek reported that trees have been cut at the cemetery and the area was cleaned up. 
 
The treasurer and clerk informed the board that Property Connections Inc. is four months behind on their 
mobile home taxes. The clerk will send a second notice and if not paid will turn it over to our Town 
Attorney Mark Alberg. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
      
 
       Ann Eckman 
 
 



 

 


